
From: Omo Aisosa-igiebor  
Sent: January 12, 2023 2:40 PM 
To: clerk@hamilton.ca 
Subject: Protect short-term rentals in Hamilton 
 
Dear Town Clerk Town Clerk, 
 
Please protect homeowners and their interests especially post pandemic. We were a safe haven 
for a lot family during the pandemic , who had no place to turn to as they needed to isolate 
from other members of their family. 
We have also helped and accommodated alot of new immigrants who are just trying to get 
their life started in Canada. We shared the beautiful places and resources that Hamilton 
has,quite a number of them ,decided to settle in Hamilton and are contributing to the growth 
of our great city. 
I personally have again alot from guest as to what country to visit and understanding the 
culture . 
During the summer, Hamilton city benefits from the tourist attractions that the quests bring as 
it is close Niagara fall and so many activities . 
 
I really do not understand the reason for restrictions because Hamilton need to get back to its 
glory days and this a great way to revive the city. 
 
Sincerely,  
Omo Aisosa-igiebor 
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